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Public Hearing- Minburn Depot
July 6, 2022
The public hearing for the on the vacation of the Minburn Depot was opened at 6:38 p.m. at the Minburn Elementary School Gymnasium by Mayor Joe Stuetelberg. Council members present were Chris Helm, Meaghan Bennett, Charlotte White, Megan Cline, and Phyllis Moss.  Mayor Stuetelberg opened the hearing with mayor comments including the point of the hearing, to hear the public’s comments on the City selling the Minburn Depot.  He also reminded the public that this was a public hearing, and no formal action can be taken at that time. Based on how many speakers there were, the time allotted for each person to speak was 10 minutes. 
Barb Walling spoke first and stated she was against the sale of the building.  Also against the sale of the building were Sean Spellman, Mark Powell, Jeremy Mahler, John Mahler, John Baker, John Baker Sr., Lauren Hackman, and Kevin Swanson.  Two more men spoke against the sale of the building but did not give their names. Two people that spoke for the City to sell the building were Laura Helm and Chris Goodson.  

After public comments were heard, Mayor closed the public hearing at 7:35 p.m. and gave the council to voice their comments. Councilwoman Bennett spoke at that time.  No formal action was taken.  
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